Attention Gideon Whittingham
East Area Team

Development Management
Camden Town Hall extension
Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8EQ

19% Pecember 2014

Dear Sirs,

fe: Planning Application 201477292 /P 4 Wedderburn Road London
NW3 S5QE

Chee oo )
The Directors and Sharenoiders of Andrew Court Limited, the freeholder of
the Andrew Court, 2 and 28 Wetherburn Road NW3 wish to raise the
foliowing issues of concern regarding the proposed ™ Provision of an enfarged
basement and flght wells. replacement ground flocr extension, érection of 8
garden pavillon/studio in the garden and enlargement of side dormers”at
HNo.4 Wedderburn Road NW3 5CE,

i, The size, design and location of the proposed basement extension will
have a material Impact ugon Andrew Court i will harm the character,
fabric and appearance of the existing bullding and will fail to malrtain
or improve the character and appearance of the Conservation Ares,

2 Wéfﬁ?ﬁmaﬁé mﬁm@ﬁﬁmmwﬁmtﬁaﬁ
wacceptable loss of privacy and potential nolse disturbane to the
mp@r«:&g of Andrew Court whilst the mstmﬁieﬁ works take place.

3. The proposed baserment construction is of & size and form which is
disproportionate to it neighbours and represents a gross
overdavelopment of the site,

4. The construction of 2 basement of this magnitude presents an
unaccertatie degres of riek of structural damage to Andrew Court,




5. The application site is located in an sres susceptible to hydrological
factors as covered by policy DP27 of the LDF. The area and volume of
the proposed basement wili have an impact upon the local water table
gzcﬁ will pregsent an unaccaptable risk of future damage to Andrew
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upon the appearance of the conservation srea and result in s loss of
amenity to the residents of Andrew Court

7. mmﬁammmﬁmmmwm
building should be considered unacceptable in principle,
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developrment,

Yours sinceraly




